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Press release 

Mauritian jockeys appeal to the Horse Racing Division to help them find solutions to the 

problems they face in their daily lives. A delegation from the Mauritius Jockeys Association, 

consisting of Dinesh Sooful, Rai Joorawon, Swapneel Rama and Jameer Allyhosain was at the 

Horse Racing Division on Wednesday morning for talks with the Head, Wayne Wood, and 

the Stipes, Subramaniyam Mahendher and Deanthan Moodley. 

 

They have been asked to submit an official correspondence to the Horse Racing Division, 

which will then see in what way it can help them. 

 

The Horse Racing Division will have another meeting, this time with all licensed jockeys, 

before the start of the season, scheduled for April 9. 
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